
 

FCC  
Media Bureau 
 

Dear Sir, 

This letter will provide additional documentation regarding a proposal for an additional UHF translator to 
replace the loss of service. 

The attached exhibit displays the contours of the analog WMVS licensed facility prior to the transition, 
the currently licensed digital facility, and the proposed fill-in translator. The addition of a UHF translator 
for WMVS should provide a signal that can permeate through the downtown buildings better due to the 
different propagation characteristics of UHF as compared to VHF.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

President 

 
 

Greg Best  

Consulting,  Inc. 
9223 N. Manning Ave. 
Kansas City, MO  64157  
816-792-2913 



�  Page 2   


